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Good evening.  HB2005 is redundant as all modern firearms today are required to 

have a serial number and record of legal transfer as per the ATF.  Furthermore, 

passage of HB2005 will not result in any improvement in gun safety to the public.  

What would yield measurable improvement in gun safety is the prosecution of those 

falsifying their application information on the already mandated ATF form 4473.   

 

Regards, 

Stephen J. Full 

Lane County resident 

Hunter, Father, Sportsman 


